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August 15,2014 

Jamie Fletcher 
13 Twin Oaks Drive 
Milan, Ohio 44846 

Re: Greenwich Windpark, Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Mr. Fletcher, 

Thank you for contacting die Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the proposed Greenwi^ 
Windpark, OSPB Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN. Your correspondence will be docketed in the public 
comments section of the case record. It is noted that you are opposed to the project. 

The OPSB Staff Report of Investigation, published oti April 18, 2014 and available on the OPSB website 
(www, opsb. ohio .gov) serves as the Staffs recommendation to the Board. Several of your concems are 
discussed in the report. 

Ultimately, the Board will vote whether or not to certificate the project. To date, the Greenwich Windpark 
proposal is currendy pending before the Board. 

Again, thank you for yoiu: interest in this case. If you would like to sign up to receive email notification of 
upcoming Board agendas and decisions, or if you simply have additional questions, please contact our 
office at (866) 270-6772. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Irwin, Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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8/10/14 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing in regard to the wind turbines which are planned to be constructed in 
Greenwich, Ohio. As an adjacent land-owner (Omega Crop Co. LLC) to this proposed 
property, I am strongly opposed to the construction ofthe turbines. I oppose the 
turbines because of heaitii risks, property devaluation, noise, impact on wiidHfe and 
safety. We do not want these turbines built near our property. 

Sincerely, 

Jarhie Fletcher 
13 Twin Oaks Drive 
Milan, OH 44846 
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